
Good  luck  to  all  those
sitting exams from today!
The exam season is upon us.

Our best advice?  It is not too late to learn just one more
thing before the exams – keep up the revision to the last
minute!

Councillor Ian Perry

Here is a word from the City of Edinburgh Council Education
Convener Ian Perry : “I want to wish all those pupils sitting
their exams over the coming weeks the very best of luck. We
want  our  young  people  to  reach  their  full  potential  and
achieving good results can give them plenty of options for the
future education and career decisions that lie ahead.

“Pupils and teachers have put in a tremendous amount of hard
work preparing for these exams as have the parents who will
have been encouraging their children to do their best. I am
sure  that,  as  they  did  last  year,  our  young  people  in
Edinburgh  will  be  very  successful.”
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